
Attention M.Sc. Part-II Students
All M.Sc. students eligible to be admitted to M.Sc. Part-II are requested 
to assemble in  Central Hall  on Friday, 01/07/2015 at   03:00 pm for 
special course allotment as per merit and preference. 

 Please note: 
1. Those students who remain absent for this meeting, the specialization
    will be allotted as per the preference and availability of seats. No    
    change will be allowed.    
2. If students wish to change their preferences of elective given earlier,
  they can do so before the allotment when they are called for counseling.
  Once allotted specialization will not be allowed to change under any
  circumstances.  

Semester-III teaching will commence from Monday, 4th July 2016. 

Head of the Department


